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Visit of Dr. S. P. Singh, DDG (Admin), ICFRE to 

TFRI, Jabalpur and CFRHRD, Chhindwara 

Dr. S.P. Singh, Deputy Director 

General (Administration), Indian 

Council of Forestry Research & 

Education (ICFRE) visited Tropical 

Forest Research Institute, Jabalpur 

on dated 25
th

 August, 2014. Dr. U. 

Prakasham, Director TFRI, 

welcomed him at the institute. Dr. 

Nitin Kulkarni, Scientist – G & Head, Forest Extension Division briefed him about 

the various research activities currently being pursued at the institute through a 

Power-Point Presentation. The forestry research and extension works being carried 

out at the institute were appreciated by DDG. He also visited research laboratories 

of NWFP, Forest Genetics and Forest Entomology divisions and observed 

laboratory and field works. He interacted with the scientists, officers and staff of 

TFRI during his visit. He emphasized need to conceptualize, formulate and arrange 

Externally Funded Projects from various national agencies. He also emphasized 

that every project 

should have 

extension activities 

included in their 

action plan. Before 

visiting TFRI, DDG 

also visited 

http://www.icfre.org/index.php?linkid=sublnk8303&link=1&mainId=82
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CFRHRD, Chhindwara on 23
rd

 August, 2014 and reviewed the project activities. 

On this occasion, Shri P. 

Subramanyam (GCR, 

TFRI), Dr. N. 

Roychoudhury, Dr. Nitin 

Kulkarni, Dr. Sumit 

Chakrabarti, Dr. R. K. 

Verma, Dr. P.B. Meshram, 

Dr. Avinash Jain, Dr. Yogeshwar Mishra, Smt. Neelu Singh, Dr. Rajiv Rai, Dr. 

Nanita Berry, Dr. P.K. Khatri, Shri Hari Om Saxena, Dr. Nasser Mohammad and 

Dr. Sanjay Singh along with other scientists and officers were present. Dr. Fatima 

Shirin, Scientist-E presented a vote of thanks on behalf of the Director and the 

institute. 
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